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Monday 20th March 2023   
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Y4 Multiplication Tables Check Information Meeting 
 

 
As you may be aware, the government has introduced an online multiplication check for Year 
Four children. The test is designed to assess whether children can recall multiplication tables 
up to 12 x 12 fluently, which is important for future success in mathematics.  
 
These tests will take place during a three-week period starting on Monday 5th June 2023. 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a short meeting which will help to explain the test, as well 
as ways in which you can ensure your child is well prepared and ask any questions you may 
have.  
 
The meeting will be held on Tuesday 18th April at 3:20pm. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below, indicating if you will be attending, 
by Friday 31st March 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ruth Stone  
Principal 
 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Name of child: ________________________________ Class: _____________  
 
I will / will not (please circle as appropriate) be attending the Year 4 Multiplication Test 
Information meeting on: Tuesday 18th April at 3:20pm 
 
Parent/Carer signature: ________________________________ 

 



 


